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Welcoming AT&T's expansion in Dutchess County!
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Pleased to join the Dutchess County Regional Chamber of Commerce and Poughkeepsie Supervisor Todd Tancredi in welcoming 

AT&T’s continued investment in Poughkeepsie and commitment to jobs in Dutchess County, including a new and larger high tech 

wireless center. I wish them success in their new location as we continue to work towards growing our economy.


